
 
 
 
 
 
 

05/30/24 
 
 
To: Hamburg Township Board 
From: Tony Randazzo & Ryan Ward 
 
Re:  DPW Technician On-Call Position 
 

We seek approval from the Board to hire a DPW Technician for on-call work only to 
replace one of our workers who quit earlier this month. We have interviewed a prospective 
candidate for the position with experience and believe that he will be a good fit. The new 
employee will be brought in at a rate of $32.59 per hour, which has been previously established 
for this position. This hire will be conditional upon successful completion of all pre-employment 
prerequisites. Once those are met, we would like to start the new employee on or around 
06/14/24. 
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